
PUNJAB PUBLIC SERVICE COMMISSION, LAHOREPUNJAB PUBLIC SERVICE COMMISSION, LAHOREPUNJAB PUBLIC SERVICE COMMISSION, LAHORE

 In continuation of the Consolidated Advertisement No. 30/2022, published on 

09.12.2022 in “Dawn and Nawa-i-Waqt” (with SPL No.1916)  vide Sr. No.267, Case 

No.17-RK/2022 for recruitment to 01 post of Manager (BS-17)  on contract basis for the 

period of three years in the Women Development Department, the Punjab Public Service 

Commission announces that 01 post of Manager ( BS-17) has been increased as 

requisition received by Women Development Department. Detail is as under.

 Number of posts to be increased as per Administrative Department:

   Previously    01

   Increased    01

   Total Number of Posts (For Female Only)     02

NOTE:

 i) Fresh candidates may apply on or before 03-03-2023 .

 ii) The candidates, who have already applied against the earlier advertised one post,      

              need not apply again.

       iii)  Other Conditions of Advertisement will remain unchanged.
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